
 

 

12th April, 2021 
 
 
Dear Resident, Family and Friends, 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

We have a date for COVID-19 Vaccination at James Milson Village North Sydney.  Our 
residential care vaccinations will commence on Friday 16th April with the second vaccination 
to be given on Friday 7th May 2021. 
 
This vaccination roll out is for Residential Care Residents only.  Other arrangements will be 
made for Independent Living Residents and Staff in the coming weeks. 
 
Ongoing COVID Information at James Milson Village: 
■ The wearing of masks whilst inside the village is no longer necessary. 
■ Visitors are able to visit at any time and utilise the common areas within the village. 

■ There is no restriction on the number of visitors allowed at any one time (social 
distancing still required). 

■ Visitors are able to accompany their relative/friend to activities to help assist them. 

■ Residents are able to leave the village unaccompanied and without signing a risk 
assessment form. 

 
The front door will remain locked to ensure that all visitors and trades check in using the QR 
or manual sign.  
 
All visitors must adhere to current social distancing rules at all times. 
 
Retirement Living Residents are now permitted to use the communal spaces of the Aged Care 
Facility.   
 
Until next time; take care. 
 

Lyn  
 


